
 

BEACON FALLS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT06403 

 

 

 

November 28, 2017 

 

Mr. Len Greene, Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT06403 

 

Dear Len: 

 

Please be advised that at the November 27, 2017 meeting of the Beacon Falls Economic Development 

Commission  it was voted on to cancel the regularly scheduled EDC Meeting for December 25th, 2017. 

 

 

The entire Beacon Falls Economic Development Commission wishes you all a safe and happy holiday 

season and a joyous new year. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter A. Christensen 
Clerk 
 


